
Happy New Year, Friend!

Thank you for being part of Alberta Wilderness Association.  
 
As the New Year unfolds, we are writing to say how much we appreciate your
support.  Your notes, phone calls, and help for wildlife and wilderness make a
difference!  We hope this January you might be able to be part of some new
opportunities to engage with wilderness conservation in your own backyard:
rediscover Calgary's Weaselhead natural area through film and poetry, build a
bee box, or attend an open house and provide your perspective on the future of
fisheries management. The details follow below. 
 
Sincere wishes for a healthy and prosperous 2020, 
From your AWA team 

Jan. 23 - AWA After
Hours: Weaselhead



Join AWA and the
Weaselhead/Glenmore Park
Preservation Society for an
evening of film and poetry, where
we'll explore the social and
ecological impacts of ring road
construction on Calgary's
Weaselhead Natural Area.

Jan. 29: All About
Bumble Bees!
In this family-friendly event, join
Megan Evans from the Alberta
Native Bee Council to learn about
the life of a bumble bee, where they
live, and how to identify common
bumble bees in southern Alberta.
You will even get to build your very
own bumble bee box to take home!
Cost per box is $30.

Jan. 13-31: Alberta
Fisheries Management
Open Houses
The Alberta government is hosting a
series of open houses across the
province from January 13-31 to
understand Albertans' perspectives
about fisheries and their
management. This feedback will be

TICKETS

SIGN UP TO BUILD A BOX

https://albertawilderness.ca/product/awa-after-hours-weaselhead/
https://albertawilderness.ca/product/all-about-bumble-bees/


used as part of an updated fisheries
management plan.

AWA believes that the provincial government's top priority should be to take
action to recover our threatened native fish - bull trout, westslope cutthroat trout
and Athabasca rainbow trout. Our vision is for all fisheries management
decisions to be science-based; we believe that achieving native fish recovery
while continuing to provide recreational angling opportunities is possible.

Visit https://albertawilderness.ca/events/ for other upcoming events!

Dedicated to the conservation of wilderness and completion of a protected areas network, AWA inspires
communities to care for Alberta's wild spaces through awareness and action.
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